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Addendum 

1. In his report of 22 February 1973 concerning the increase in the number of 
IJnited Nations observation posts and military observers in the Israel-Lebanon 
sector (S/10824/Add,l), the Secretary-General informed the Security Council of 
two recommendations made in this connexion by the Chief of Staff of UNTSO, 
Major-General Ensio Siilasvuo. The Secretary-General also indicated his intention 
to put General Siilasvuo's recommendations into e!'fect not later than 15 March 1973. 
Subsequently he agreed, in response to a request from the President of the Security 
Council, to postpone the proposed action until the end of March. 

2. By a letter dated 30 March (S/10907), the President of the Security Council 
informed the Secretary-General that he had held consultations with members of the 
Council on the matter raised in the Secretary-General's report of 22 February. 
The members of the Council, referring to their consensus of 19 April 1972 
(s/10611), had no objection to the Secretary-General's putting into effect 
General Siilasvuo's recommendations. 

3. On 30 March, the Secretary-General took the necessary action to provide UNTSO 
t.Jith four additional Finnish observers and four field service officers. 
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